
Announcements    

Thursday September 26, 2024 

Blue Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  

 
 
Let the mathematician in you shine on the Arrowhead Math Team.  There will be an 
informational meeting today, September 26th at 2:45 in Room 181 at North 
Campus.  We will go over all of the different competitions and opportunities that are 
available this season.  If you cannot make the meeting, please contact Mr. Schmid for 
more information. 
 
Arrowhead is competing against Oconomowoc for the fifth time in our Football and 
Food Drive Challenge and need YOUR help to hold onto the title!  Teachers will be 
collecting nonperishable food items in their classrooms through the end of the day 
today, Thursday (9/26) and the food will be donated to Feeding America of 
Southeastern WI. The winner will be announced at the Arrowhead-Oconomowoc 
football game on Friday night! Go Warhawks! 

 
Water bottles and lunch boxes are adding up in the lost and found, Please come in the 
front office and check the Parent drop off/Lost and Found table. 


